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It’s been another busy week and the end of term is approaching far 
too quickly for our liking! Our Year 6 cohort enjoyed some high school 
transition days this week and it was wonderful to see their enthusiasm. 
On Wednesday, the entire school came together for a photograph; we 

can't wait to see the final results and share them with you.

SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Jasmine C
  Laurie P

    Anya HM 
     Hanna H

       Blayke F
        Gabriel T

          Sophie S
           Elliott N

             Ali IH
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A new National Framework for 
Penalty Notices for School Absence 
will come into effect from the 19th 
August 2024. A letter has been sent 
home via Marvellous Me and School 
Spider with more information.

Year 6 transitions
Many of our Year 6 children have 

enjoyed transition days at their future 
High Schools this week. They have been 

finding out their new forms, taking 
part in lessons and making lots of new 
friends. They all came back very excited 

about what is to come in September.

Photo Action
There was lots of excitement on Wednesday 

when Academy came in to take our first 
whole-school photograph in 20 years. We 

can't wait to see what the final pic looks like.

SUMMER SUMMER 
FAIRFAIR

Friday July 12th
from 3.00pm

Stalls
Bottle Tombola
Refreshments

and lots more!

EVERYONE WELCOME
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GAME, SET AND MATCH
Recently, Mrs Garland completed the  LTA 

Youth Schools Primary Teacher Training 
Course which means the school is now 
accredited and she is qualified to teach 
tennis. In addition, we received a £250 

voucher which enabled us to buy a selection 
of equipment. How exciting!




